15th October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

As we move to the last week of this half term, we have still one week of parent consultations to do.
These will be held on Tuesday and Wednesday 20th and 21st of October for the people who were
originally booked for the 6th and 7th of October.

At present, we expect the school to continue in the same structure as it is now, with bubbles and
staggered starts. PE days will continue to be the same for all classes and it will be important to wrap
up warm, with a layer above sweatshirts and cardigans, for those days.

For Years 5 and 6 after half term, we are asking that all children bring a pair of indoor shoes to change
into when they are not outside on the field. We would recommend plimsolls as a first choice but
whatever is brought in needs to have a plastic or rubber sole and be safe to wear as they move around
indoors. These will be kept in school and changed into every time the children are in the classroom.
We would like to start this on November 2" when we return to school. Lunches will remain packed
for the time being with orders being placed for after half term next Tuesday 20th.

On the school website is a copy of our ‘Remote Learning Agreement’. This sets out how we will support
learning remotely if a year group bubble is closed or the school goes into lockdown. Again, all parents
must be able to access their Tapestry accounts (EYFS), TEAMS log in (Year 1 to Year 6) and ensure their
Wisepay details are up to date. All children have accessed their TEAMs login in school and many in
Key Stage 1 and 2 are now regularly using these for homework support. We cannot reiterate enough
the importance of becoming familiar with this learning platform now whilst, we can support you to do
so. Any issues with logging in please contact the school for help and guidance.

Yours Sincerely /M Byt
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David Hodgson

Headteacher
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